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Dear Council Members, 3/18/24

I am writing to inform you of arising situations that may affect our abilities to set up the
arcade at Mission Point Resort this coming Spring of 2024. While we have submitted all of the
required paperwork, we have recently been informed of a growing possibility, from the freight
dock, that it may be impossible to have our truck/trailers shipped to the Beaver Dock. This is
due to the water levels being drastically lower this season. Once we were informed of this, we
made a series of phone calls to find alternate ways of getting said equipment up to Mission
Point. One of our options is to have our trailers brought to the Coal Dock with the understanding
that we would not be able to use a truck to pull them through town, however the Service
Company ( Ray) has approved a possible idea of being able to bring up the smaller of the 2
trailers via horse drawn Dray on street level to Mission Point. While the second trailer would
have to be unioaded at the dock and then put on drays. While we are crossing our fingers in the
hopes of still using the Beaver Dock like we have in the past,this being the most efficient and
safest way, we are also anticipating all issues we may face. We are trusting that you understand
our predicament and further work with us in finding a solution. Once again this is only if the
Beaver Dock cannot be accessed at the time of our permits.

We thank you greatly for your time.

Joshua Feldman
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